
 

 
 

 

    From the Head:  Miss O.F.S. Lusk, B.Mus 

June 2016 
Dear parents of U6, leavers, and prize winners, 
 

Arrangements for Leavers’ Day and Prize-giving:  Saturday 25 June 2016 
 
I am delighted to invite parents of all leavers and prizewinners to our Prize-giving 
and reception afterwards.    Our Guest of Honour this year will be the Rt Hon the 
Lord Maude of Horsham (OA).    
 
The programme is as follows: 
 
9.30  Leavers’ Service, St Michael’s Church, Park Road 
  (Attendance voluntary – parents will be welcome, and may park on  
  Lower Field.) 
 
10.15  Coffee for parents and leavers in the Dining Hall garden 
 
10.45  Prize winners and leavers to be seated in the Amey  
  Theatre.   (All members of the upper sixth are expected to attend;   
  attendance for the fifth year leavers is voluntary.) 
 
11.00  Prize-giving in the Amey Theatre 
 
12.15pm Reception in Lacies Court garden for all guests, leavers,  
  prize-winners and their parents, and Common Room. 
      
Dress for boys is as follows:  suits for Upper School;  blazers, white shirts and ties  
for Middle and Lower Schools.  Leavers may wear their Old Abingdonian ties.    
 
I look forward to meeting you on this very special occasion. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Felicity Lusk 
     


